
Alltel Communications
4001 Rodney Parham Road
Little Rock, AR  72212
P. O. Box 2177, 72203-2177

501-748-7000

Application No. 47

May 26 2006

Office of the Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau

This Application for Special Permission requests a waiver of Sections 61.58 and 61.59 of the
Commission's Rules in order to withdraw a portion of the material filed under Transmittal No. 162.

Transmittal No. 162, filed May 17, 2006, proposed adding ADSL Volume Pricing Plans.  Based upon
discussions with the Commission staff, Alltel has decided to withdraw Transmittal 162.

A waiver of Section 61.58 is necessary to make changes to material on not less than one days notice to
become effective no later than June 1, 2006.  A waiver of Section 61.59 is necessary in order to make changes
to pending tariff material.

Illustrative tariff pages are included with this application.

Pursuant to Section 61.153(b) of the Commission's Rules, the original letter, F.C.C. Form 159, and a
check for $720.00 to cover the filing fee are being delivered via same day courier service to the Wholesale
Lockbox Shift Supervisor c/o Mellon Bank, under FRN:  0001-7201-01.

This request for special permission has been filed electronically with the Commission using the ETF
system.  All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this Application should be directed to Chris
Cranford at (501) 748-6856.  Mr. Cranford’s fax number is (501) 748-6299.

Respectfully submitted,

David C. Bartlett
Federal Regulatory Counsel

Attachments: Illustrative Tariff Pages



FCC Registration Numbers for Tariff Participants

F.C.C. No. 1

0004966594

0001729060

0004967360

0004967030

0004967741

0004967725

0004967816

0004967774

0004965992

0004967055

0004967634

0004967691

0004967300

0004967790

0004966552

0004967683

0004967014

0004967808

0004967337

F.C.C. No. 3

0004966099

0005095856


